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FSI to Resume Regular Schedule:  

To our Valued customers,  

 

As businesses begin reopening & demand increases, we would like to announce that on 
June 1, 2020 FSI will be resuming five days a week service. Please ask your Sales Rep 
for details.   

 

Reminder:   

 Protein (Seafood, Meat, Poultry) orders must be in by 2:45pm at the latest for next 

day delivery.  

COVID-19 Precautions: 

We at FSI have implemented the following measures to ensure the health and safety of 

our employees and customers:  

 Truck drivers and warehouse staff are now required to wear masks.  

 In our warehouse, trucks are sanitized after each use by our drivers.  

 We enforce a strict social distancing policy within our break rooms in the warehouse 

and in the office.  

 Only one person per table in the break room and employees must maintain a 

distance of 6ft from others for any circumstance.  

 Sanitation wipes and hand sanitizer are located in every conference room,  

      every break room, and every printer location. 

 We are working to keep items stocked during this difficult time, so we thank you for 

your patience.   

Stay updated on COVID-19 in Washington:  https://coronavirus.wa.gov/ 

https://coronavirus.wa.gov/

